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[Translation] 
 
Beijing B&H Associates 

 
 
 

Applicant's Proposal to Improve the Description of the Main Uses of the Investigated 
Products in the Anti-Dumping Case on Pork and Pig By-Products 

 (there is no confidential version of this submission) 
 
Bureau of Trade Remedy and Investigation of Ministry of Commerce: 
     

Regarding the anti-dumping investigation of pork and pig by-products, on 17 June 2024, 
the Ministry of Commerce issued the Notice No.23 of the year, deciding to initiate an anti-
dumping investigation into imports of pork and pig by-products originating in the European 
Union from the date of the notice. 
 

In the notice of initiation, the use of the products under investigation is described as 
‘main use: mainly for human consumption’. In order to be consistent with the description of the 
use of the product under the relevant tariff code, the applicant suggests that the description of 
the main use of the product under investigation in this case can be improved to ‘main use: 
suitable for human consumption’. 
 

It should be noted that the above refinement of the description of the main use of the 
investigated products based on the description of the tariff code will not change the scope of 
the investigated products in this case. 
 

The above proposal is for your review. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact our office. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Sincerely 
Beijing B&H Associates 

February 28, 2025 
 


